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Here’s an update on what I have been doing since the Spring Assembly.  

 Kept in contact with the various committees and Officers & Coordinators that asked for my 

assistance.   

 Wrote my newsletter articles – At your District meetings please remind the GR’s to take the time 

at the meetings to read an article or two each week instead of just passing the NHL around.  The 

newsletter is a great sharing of ESH.  

 Please remind the Alateen groups and Alateen group sponsors about the NHL, this is their 

newsletter too.  If they aren’t receiving the newsletter let them know how to go about 

subscribing to receive the electronic version.  These members are a part of NYN.  Let’s try to 

keep the lines of communication open.   

 The Committee on “Members Involved in Service Work Who Are Unable to Effectively Fulfill the 

Responsibility of the Position”:  still has one more goal to complete and that’s to document a 

procedure to address non-performance of Trusted Servants.  We haven’t really communicated 

since we completed the updated “NYN Service Position Descriptions” and “Service Resume” in 

preparation for the Fall Assembly.  Both documents are on the web site.  I have only received 5 

service resumes so far.  One comment on the Inventory was that it’s the same people shuffling 

positions.     

 I’ve been busy with preparations for the AWSC & Assembly meetings.  

 I’ve been communicating with the Fall Assembly committee. 

 I’m hoping that we might have some time today or at the Fall Assembly to discuss the Assembly 

Inventory results, which were posted to the website since before the Spring Assembly.  I hope 

you have been talking about the Inventory at your District meetings and are ready for some 

healthy discussion.  

 I listed several items on the agenda today in preparation for the Fall Elections.   

 

Thanks for giving me the opportunity to grow in Service. 

Pam   

  


